

August 18, 2011

Hon. Joni Gray, Chair Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors County Administration Building 105 East Anapamu Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: The Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District Board of Director's responses to the Fiscal Year 2010-11 Civil Grand Jury Report entitled "Local Government Post Employment Benefits in Santa Barbara County – Complicated and Costly"

Dear Hon. Joni Gray:

Pursuant to Civil Grand Jury instructions, please accept the enclosed information copy of the Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District Board of Director's responses to the Fiscal Year 2010-11 Civil Grand Jury Report entitled "Local Government Post Employment Benefits in Santa Barbara County – Complicated and Costly."

Sincerely yours,

Kathleen Reddington Chair, Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District Board

Enclosures